
P.O. Box 829, New Cumberland, WV  26047  
      (304)-670-4108 
 
The New Cumberland Festival & Parade Committee is proud to 
announce that we will hold our Sixteenth annual Christmas 
Parade on December 10, 2016.  The theme this year will be "Elf on a 
Shelf Christmas".  The line-up will start at 4:00 p.m. on Marshall 
Street with the parade beginning at 5:00 p.m. the parade route will 
end at the New Cumberland Volunteer Fire Department located on 
Route Two.  Please return the entry form or call to reserve your 
spot in the parade by contacting Lester Skinner (304)-670-4108, 
Michelle Biela (304)-564-3215, or Tammy Jenkins (304)-564-3964.  
Please have your reservations in no later than December 8, 2016.  
We look forward to hearing from you please help us make this our 
best year ever. 
 
Name of Organization: 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Contact Person and Phone Number: 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Type of Entry: 
 
________________________________________________________________________ 


